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— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

December 13, 2016

Via First-Class and Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-249: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

2016 Schedule for Default Service Solicitations

Dear Ms. Howland:

Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities requests that the

following names be added to the service list for the above-referenced docket:

. Steven Mullen — Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com

. John Warshaw —John.Warshaw@libertyutilities.com

. Heather Iebbetts — Heather.lebbetts@libertyutilities.com

. Maureen Karpf — Maureen.Karpf@libertyutilities.com

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you

have any questions.

Sincerely,

:
Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List
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